
 
 

Dear parents/carers and students, 

It has been a fantastic week with many events taking place over the course of this week. 

One of the highlights was our cultural trip in which our Year 7 students had the opportunity to visit the 
Cathedral and Mosque in Peterborough. We are pleased this trip could resume again after not taking place 
for the last two years due to Covid. Over two hundred students enjoyed the unique opportunity to spend 
time in these places of worship, which had activities and presentations from representatives at these 
venues. This educational visit forms part of the PSHE programme and provides a foundation of learning 
toward studying Religious Studies. 
 

       
 

On Thursday 19th January 2023, Mr Butterworth hosted a special assembly for our Year 11 students to 
receive their PPE Mock results. These examinations are an excellent indicator of how well your child 
performed in this formal setting which will aid the preparation for the final exams in the summer term. 
Additionally, the data collected from the results will be integral to identify and target specific areas which 
students may need to improve between now and the summer exam series, as well as celebrating areas of 
success. Please can I take this opportunity to remind all Year 11 parents that it is online parents’ evening 
next week on Thursday 26th January 2023. This is a particularly important evening as teachers will be using 
this as an opportunity to discuss with you where your child needs to focus on in readiness for their 
examination period. It is also an opportunity for parents to ask any subject and revision related questions 
to their child’s teacher. Thank you to all those who have signed up for the evening already.  

 

 

Friday 20th January 2023 

 



In sporting news, Ms Coles took ten students to represent  
South Lincolnshire Superzone at the County Cross Country 
Championships on Saturday 14th January 2023. Despite the 
miserable weather, all students gave their all and performed 
extremely well. There were some stand out performances with 
Ted Ash in Year 11 (pictured right) finishing in second place and 
Finlay Smith in Year 7 finishing in third place. Ted, Finlay and 
Daisy Hay will all now go through to the Regional Finals in 
February 2023, with Ted going through to the National Finals in 
March 2023. I would like to offer my congratulations to all 
students who took part in the event. 

Finally, please find included with this letter our extra-curricular, intervention and revision timetables for 
Term 3. You will see from the provision that there are a variety of activities on offer for our students to 
partake in. I would encourage you to look through our extensive programme and discuss these additional 
opportunities for your child to widen their experience of school life. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

Kindest regards, 

 

Mr Matt Sammy 
Head of School, Bourne Academy 

 

 

You can follow Bourne Academy on our official social media platforms as follows: 

• www.instagram.com/BourneAcademy 

• www.facebook.com/BourneAcademyLincs 

• www.twitter.com/BourneSLAT 
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